Good morning,

Congratulations to the McFarland family from Wheatfield and specifically 9-year-old Bryce, who won the
Alumni Association raffle on Monday night. Bryce is already enjoying the Buffalo Bills merchandise,
especially the autographed guitar. Over 400 tickets were included in the raffle and 47 new alumni paid
dues in January. Special thanks to the following alumni who made donations to this raffle: Cheryl
(Schyler) Wilson - 1985; Nicole (Ficarra) Hay - 2001; Roxanne (Zastrow) Benton -1976; Christina (Faery)
Palermo - 1990; Ed Kent - 1983; Tracey Kent - 1980; Beth (Attfield) Pyskaty - 1987 and Maureen Mahar -
1987.

Thanks to the support of dues-paying members, the Association will be awarding two scholarships for
$500 each, this June. One scholarship will be awarded to a graduate attending a 2- or 4-year institution
of higher education, and the second will be awarded to a student who is entering a recognized union
apprenticeship or continuing education program in a vocational field. Current seniors are encouraged to
apply by using this link (wilsoncsd.org/Page/1867) or by visiting the guidance office. The deadline for
applications is April 28th.

To keep in touch with the Association, please visit our Facebook page and website.

Go Lakemen!
Maureen Mahar

Class of 1987


http://wilsoncsd.org/Page/1867
https://www.facebook.com/groups/182113249676862
https://www.wilsoncsd.org/Page/947

